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THANK YOU AND PRAYER
REQUESTS FOR NATIONAL TOUR

Dear Friends,

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for your ongoing
support as we continue our national tour.

RECENT SUCCESS AND UPCOMING EVENTS:

We recently completed a successful retreat with 15 key laborers

from the Center Region (June 6th-7th). The focus was on the
practical implementation of Missional Communities.



The rich discussions and resolutions reflected a strong commitment
to our core values, God-centered devotional life, and a revitalized
approach to missions in local communities. We are excited about
the fresh dynamics this will bring to advancing the Gospel in the
Center Region and beyond.

FOLLOWING THIS SUCCESS, OUR TEAM WILL BE
HITTING THE ROAD AGAIN! HERE'S A GLIMPSE
OF OUR UPCOMING SCHEDULE:

July 4th-7th: Eastern and Adamawa Regions Conference.

July 13th - 15th: South west conference.

We covet your prayers for a meaningful fellowship with these
dedicated servants who sacrifice greatly to reach hard-to-reach
people groups (focus and non-readers).

July 23rd-28th: Douala Conference. This will focus on reaching the
M* people group with the Gospel. Please pray that this training
should stimulate hearts and ignite passion for ministry among them.

August: We will continue our regional visits: Northwest (9th-12th),
West (13th-15th), and Littoral (16th-19th).

September: A potential visit to the Extreme North is planned to
connect with Joseph and Stella in their discipleship work.



PRAYER REQUESTS:

These trips are physically and financially demanding, but we firmly
believe in the benefits for the laborers and the overall ministry. We
kindly ask for your continued prayers in the following areas:

1. Rich and rewarding fellowship during our conferences and
meetings.

2. Travel safety and provision for our team throughout the
journeys.

3. Financial resources to cover the expenses associated with
these endeavors.

4. Open hearts and receptive minds among the laborers we
encounter.

5. Guidance and discernment for our team as we navigate
regional needs and opportunities.

Thank you for your unwavering prayers and support. They are a
vital source of strength as we strive to advance the Gospel across
our nation.
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